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Minutes of the Waupun Public Library Board Meeting 

Wednesday, March 19, 2025 

 

The Waupun Public Library Board was called to order by President Bev Martens at 4:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, March 19, 2025.  Present were Gehl, Siebers, Svec, Jaeger, and Garcia. Beer and Hintze 

were present via Zoom.  Sullivan was absent. 

 

Minutes from Previous Meetings 

Motion by Siebers, second Gehl, to accept the February minutes as presented.  Motion carried. 

 

Persons Wishing to Address the Library Board 

Persons addressing the Board were: Randy Vande Zande, Dylan Stein, Justin Montsma, Heather 

VanBuren, and Jaedon Buchholz. 

 

An additional 4 people were also in attendance but did not address the Library Board. 

 

Monthly Statistics 

February statistics were reviewed. 

 

Budget Summary 

Current budget was reviewed. 

 

Consideration of Bills for Payment 

Motion by Siebers, second Svec, to pay the March 2025 bills as presented.  Motion carried 6-0 on roll 

call. 

 

Committee Reports 

None. 

 

Librarian’s Report 

Librarian’s report was reviewed.  Additionally, Garcia pointed out that the book Gender Queer is not 

housed in the children’s area, like some people have claimed, but in the adult section on the second floor. 

 

Old Business 

None. 

 

New Business 

Jaeger recommended that the new Staff Display Policy draft be a first reading and that the Library Board 

should take it home and go through it line by line.  Suggestions for revisions should be brought to the 

April 16 Library Board meeting. 

 

Gehl was appointed to the Evaluation Committee.  Siebers was appointed as well, contingent on being 

re-appointed as the City Council representative in April. 

 

Future meetings and gatherings involving the Library Board 

Next tentative meeting: Wednesday, April 16, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Adjournment 

Motion by Svec, second Martens, to adjourn at 5:10 p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Marie Svec, Secretary 
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